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Hello, 

 

My name is Graham Frick, and I am a co-owner of a small trucking business based in 

Salem, Oregon. We employ 22 people, primarily in Salem and Corvallis. 

I support this bill because, like many business owners in my industry, renting an 

entire office space is neither practical nor necessary for our operations. As a result, 

we are often forced to register our businesses at our homes, which raises safety 

concerns and creates unnecessary challenges. 

It is essential that state regulations adapt to the realities of today’s evolving work 

environment. Policies should support business owners rather than impose outdated 

requirements that make it harder for us to do our jobs. 


